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openness to services imports (and indeed this action could be a first
step in sous cases). Transparency, harmonisation, as veil as
liberalisation, are other possible techniques. Progress would be
perceived as a plus and the atuosphere would thus be more propitious
for productive negotiations.

If services negotiations tae place, the above approach would be
more suitable than would the automatic application to services of the
concept of national treatuent, which would effectively place many coun-
tries "in the dock", including most devsloping countries. The latter
are important to the success of services negotiations in many sectors.
It will need to be brought out that this approach provides a more
effective way to get at the real issues f or many services - the imped-
ing regulations - in a lese confrontational and charged atmosphere,
with less likelihood of failure.

(iv) Time table

International discussions and, a fortiori, negotiations (if they
procssd) wfl.l tae years before mmny concrets results cen be expectsd.
Though bassd on little more then experience and intuition, one could
imagine a scenario elong the following lins assuming the GATT Minis-
teriel Meeting approves inclusion of services in its 1980s work pro-
gramme. On that basis, the work programme might lest sous three years
(c.g. 1983-85). Negotiations proper might begin about the middle of
this decede and last again for two to three yeers (c.g. 1985-88).
Implementetion could also be phased over some years Les. it could be
the end of this decade before obligations vould begin to bite.

o tae edvantage of


